United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Carlsbad Field Office
620 E. Greene St.
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220-6292
Tel. (505) 234-5972

Fax (505) 885-9264

IN REPLY REFER TO:
3162.4 (080) JAN 1 7 2002
LC-029438-A

TI-0)6- 313 485

Texaco Exploration & Production, Inc.
Attn: Mr. Darrell Carriger

P. O. Box 3109

Midland, TX 79702

Dear Mr.Carriger:

Your APD, which was approved April 4, 2000; and your Sundry Notice dated April 19, 2000,
askmg for a location change for the TEXMACK '35" Fed. Com. #1 well, located 660'/S & 1855'/W,
' R. 31E., has been cancelled per your phone conversation with Joe Lara on

January 17, 2002.

Sincerely,

Is/ Mary J. Rugwell

Mary Jo Rugwell
Assistant Field Manager
Lands & Minerals
Encls.: 2
bee: CFO I&E
OCD Artesia

RFO (L. Askwig)



